REF ID:A62812

22 April 1955

Migg Anne M. Nill
London Terrsce

k50 West 2hth Street
New York 11, New York

Dear Minsg ¥11112

Thank you very much for your letter of 8 April end
especialily for your congretulations on the Folger avard.
The manugeript 18 in the hands of the proapective pub.-
lisher and we hope soon to have affirmative word from hinm.

I was particularly pleased to receive a postcard
from ¥Yather Petersen mailed from some port in North Africa
and in his inimiteble apd beautiful handwriting.

At the mowent I am confined to bed in a hospital
as 8 result of & wmild coropary ccclusion but I am making
good progress.

Please convey a greeting to Mrs. Voynich end say
to her thet my interest in The Manuscript continues un-

sbated. I hope to live long enough to provide a solution
to the mystexy.

Bincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAR

pproved for Release by NSA on 06-18-2014 pursuant to E.0O.
{ 2526




